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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 2. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 3. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 4. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 5. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 6. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 7. Source: ERJ.
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Figure 89 :
The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 8. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 9. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 10. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 11. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 12. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 13. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 14. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 15. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 16. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 17. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 18. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 19. Source: ERJ.
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Figure 101 :
The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 20. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 21. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 22. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 23. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 24. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 25. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 26. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 27. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 28. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 29. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 30. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 31. Source: ERJ.
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Figure 113 :
The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 32. Source: ERJ.

Page 208
Figure 114 :

The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 33. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 34. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 35. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 36. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 37. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 38. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 39. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 40. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 41. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 42. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 43. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 44. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 45. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 46. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 47. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 48. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 49. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 50. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 51. Source: ERJ.
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The figure shows the energy supply by different technologies, the total demand and the 
storage of electrical surplus in hydrogen or pumped hydropower in Week 52. Source: ERJ.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Hokkaido East.
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Figure 135 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Hokkaido West.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Tohoku East.
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Figure 137 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Tohoku West.
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Figure 138 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Kanto.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Chubu.
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Figure 140 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Hokuriku.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Kansai.
Page 236

Figure 142 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Shikiku.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Chugoku.
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Figure 144 :
Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Kyushu South.
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Percentage of nominal output of Hydropower in Kyushu North.
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